
non-prosecution".

With all of the above, we have taken all possible means in Japan, but it was not 

effective at all.

10. Since the victim is a foreigner, I wrote a letter to the Chinese government and the 

Philippine government "to protest the Japanese government as it is a human rights 

violation against my people."

About 17:30 on March 17, 2015 Embassy staff called me on my cell phone.

"The Chinese government will not protest the Japanese embassy," "I will return documents 

such as complaints and letters of accusation," "We do not oppose the laws of the Japanese 

government." In the case of

Even saying "Chinese are being criminals who are not in violation of Japanese law" can say 

"I do not care, I will not say to the Japanese government." There is no reply from the home

government.

From the Philippine government, there is no reply from the home government or from the 

embassy in Japan.

11. I asked for relief with letters to governments such as the US government, but there is 

no reply.

12. Currently, I am calling for support by e-mails to newspaper companies in Japan 

and foreign countries.

If you have not exhausted these remedies because their application would be unduly

prolonged, they would not be effective, they are not available to you or for any other

reason, please explain your reasons in detail: 
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